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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Frontier Assignment Changes 

 

Date: March 30, 2017 

 

 Effective Friday, March 31:  

 

TICKETING 

Frontier is activating two additional ticket counter positions on the west side of the ticketing lobby. 

 

GATE ASSIGNMENTS  

Frontier will be relocating their primary and secondary gates at Concourse A. Flights will now operate 

from Gate A16 and Gate A14. Overflow operations may continue from A18 and A22, as needed. As a 

result of the move, Air Canada will be relocating operations to Gate A18. The United overnight aircraft 

on A14 will relocate to a Remote Apron 2 assignment in the near-term. 
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